
Paula W. Foley
Regulatory Affairs Counsel

. 5 WaIl StreetBurlington, MA 01803
781-362-5713 Tel.

COMMUNICATIONS 781-362-1313 Fax
pfoIey(~onecommunications.com

Via Electronic Mail and Overnight Delivery

November 20, 2008

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Verizon New England Inc., Bell Atlantic Communications, Inc., NYNEX Long
Distance Company and Verizon Select Services Inc.’s Transfer of Assets to
FairPoint Communications, Inc., NH PUC Docket DT 07-011

Dear Ms. Howland:

This is to notify the Commission and the parties of my change of address and other
contact information. My new contact information is as follows:

Paula Foley
Regulatory Affairs Counsel
One Communications
5 Wall Street
Burlington, MA 01803
Tel: 781-362-5713
Fax: 781-362-1313
pfoley@onecommunications.com

Please also remove the following individuals from the electronic and paper
distribution lists for this proceeding: Greg Kennan, Ted Price and Nancy Jacobson. Please
contact me with any questions. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

s Paula W. Foley

Paula W. Foley

Service List (electronic mail)


